

Ministerio de Defensa Servicio de Hidrografía Naval

NOTA SIHN, HC4 N°40/2011

BUENOS AIRES, August, 5, 2011

Dear Vice Admiral MARATOS,

I have the pleasure to address you in response to your letter N° 04/2011 dated 23 July, regarding the progress of the work of the S-23 WG.

In this sense I would like to express our support to the Chair Group's proposal to extend the work of the group in order to find the needed consensus of the relevant parties, and meanwhile keep working on the Important Notice.

We also agree with the other proposals presented in the referenced note.

At last, I want to make known my deepest appreciation of all the efforts of the Chair Group to find a suitable way out for solving the issues that are needed for updating this important publication.

Best regards,

Rear Admiral (RS) ANDRES ROQUE DI VINCENZO HEAD OF THE SERVICIO DE HIDROGRAFIA NAVAL

Vide Admiral Alexandros MARATOS
Chairman of the S-23 Working Group
President of the INTERNATIONAL HYDROGRAPHIC BUREAU